
SCC Minutes November 3, 2015 
 

In attendance: Audrey Barton, Kim Potts, Steve Stewart, Kelly Woodrum, Karin Brown, Liz Gibby, Kerri 

Sabey, Jenn Webb, John Patten, Shane Farnsworth, Paula Hill. Absent: Dylan Thornton and Natalie 

Thomson.  

 

Holly read minutes from last meeting 

 

Kim turned the time to Shane Farnsworth and John Patten 

 

Options for growth: 

*Year round elementary 

*Double sessions (extreme circumstances only) 

*Boundary adjustments 

*Portable classrooms 

*Bond 

 

Shane and John gave a presentation regarding need for possible future bond (Presentation is online) 

 

Next meeting scheduled for December 2nd 3:00p.m. in the Media Center 

 


